Albanian Catholic Medical Association's Statutes approved by Episcopal Conference

29 January 2020

With joy I communicate to you that today the Episcopal Conference of Albania has approved, on the proposal of H.E. Simon Kulli, the Statute of the Catholic Medical Association of Albania. We wish Albanian friends a fruitful journey of evangelical witness among doctors and doctors for an authentic service to the sick. May the spirit of the Good Samaritan be a burning fire in your hearts! Many thanks to Archbishop Kulli and dear Marinela for their commitment: thanks to them today the journey of Catholic doctors in Albania begins. Thank you very much and may God always protect you.

Dr. Vincenzo Defilippis, president of FEAMC